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Beginning on Monday, June 16th, our Junior High classes will be participating in PATs and 
exams. These will begin at 9am. An exam schedule has been provided for all students; it will 
also be posted on the school website.  
 
Students are required to remain in the exam room for a minimum of 1 hour. Once your student 
has completed their exam on that day, they are free to leave school for the day if the permission 
form below has been signed by the student’s parent or guardian and returned to the school. 
There will be a supervising teacher in the afternoons for any student remaining at the school. 
These will be times set aside for study sessions. It is expected that any students that remain at 
the school will be attending these sessions.  
 
Teachers will be in the building should students need some extra review time. Students are 
encouraged to make use of these opportunities to ensure they are as prepared as possible for 
their exams.  
 
 
Please detach and return the permission form below 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 I give permission for _________________________________________ (student name) to 
leave the school premises for the day once they have completed their exam that day.  
 
 
_______________________________________ Parent/guardian name  
 
 
 
_______________________________________ Parent/guardian signature 


